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Preschool News: 

SETTLING DOWN IN SEPTEMBER 

Dear Parents, 

We have made it through the August transition with remarkable resilience. 

The children have adapted to their new environment and are settling into 

preschool routines and activities without too much protest. They are 

gaining confidence, and their true personalities are beginning to shine.     

We thought that this month we would explain the importance of Show ‘n 

tell.  It is not just about giving the children a reason to bring toys to class; 

their social, emotional and language skills will grow and develop from this 

activity as they learn to use descriptive language, practice listening skills 

and share their special items with others. Please feel free to ask us to 

explain any activity that you are unsure of its importance, reason, or 

benefits. We will be more than happy to elaborate.  

What are the benefits of Show-and-Tell? 

• The children are given the opportunity to speak in front of others.  

• Each child gets to be the center of attention.  

• Children share things from home with their friends and the teacher.  

• Children choose items that are meaningful, and theme related to talk 

about.  

• Children learn to respect each other’s turn to speak.  

• Children practice the skill of listening to and answering simple questions.  

• Children practice the skill of asking simple questions.  
 

 

Monthly Theme: 
Week 1: Sense of Touch 

Week 2: Sense of Hearing 

Week 3: Sense of Taste & Smell 

Week 4: Famous Artists & Poets 

Week 5: Music, Music, Music….. 

Concept: Routines            

Letters: E, H, I                       

Color: Yellow/White         

Shape:  Rectangle           

Numbers: 3 & 4 

 

 

 
“You have brains in your head. 

You have feet in your shoes. 

You can steer yourself in any 

direction you choose.” 

 

- Dr. Seuss 

 

 

 



 

  

THE IMPORTANCE OF READING 

Reading is such an essential part of a child’s learning. Reading for 

just 20 minutes a day can help improve your child’s vocabulary and 

listening skills as well as sets the foundation of what a reader 

looks like. Not only is your child learning as you read, but it also is 

a chance to spend quality time with your child. Below is a link to a 

YouTube video called, “The importance of reading aloud: Tips for 

reading to children”, which shares how important reading to your 

child is in 60 seconds. I hope that you find this video clip 

informative. 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=2HThtiOkD2k 

  

Just a reminder 
• We are a PEANUT-FREE school. 

• Label ALL your child’s belongings. This includes but is not limited 

to diapers, bottles, cups, clothing, sheets, etc. 

• Please bring some family photos including pets to hang in the 

classroom. This gives the children a home/school connection and 

they love to show you off to their classroom friends. 

 
 

Upcoming 

Events 
September 1st.  Labor Day (VCA 

Closed) 

September 5th: Grandparent’s 

Day 

September 11th: Patriot’s Day 

 

Teacher 

Communication 

If there is ever anything 

you would like to discuss 

with your child’s teacher, 

please feel free to contact 

them at your convenience 

through the Procare app. 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=2HThtiOkD2k

